
 

 

14 December 2012 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I wrote to you just before Half Term to outline some of the actions and key dates for Year 11 students and their 

parents, and can now provide more detail on a talk for all Year 11 parents by Geoff Hannan on 17 January. 

Geoff is a leading expert in outstanding learning and teaching, and a renowned international trainer. He has 

developed a complete method for the practice and delivery of excellence in education. His motivational methods are 

proven to raise attainment and enable students and their parents to fulfil educational potential. 

His talk will offer suggestions and strategies for how you can support your child in this crucial run-up to their public 

examinations. He will cover how you can support their learning at home, and introduce some powerful motivational 

theories and techniques for teenagers. A range of materials for you to take away will also be available. He will have 

spoken to all Year 11 students, and staff, earlier in the day. 

This event will take place in the Performing  Arts Centre and will begin at 6.30pm on 17 January. It will last for 

approximately 1 hour. To reserve your seats, please complete the form below and return to Nicki Cartwright, Subject 

Leaders’ Assistant, via Student reception. Alternatively, you can email her (NBC@hinchbk.cambs.sch.uk) to reserve 

your places, or if you have any further questions. I look forward to seeing you on the 17th January. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Lee Walker 

Vice Principal 

 

Please complete and return the following form to Nicki Cartwright. 

 

I would like to attend the session led by Geoff Hannan at 6.30pm on 17 January in the PAC. Please  

reserve _____ seats for me. 

Your name (please print) _______________________________ 

 

Parent of _______________________ (student) in _____________ (tutor group) 

 

Signature _______________________________________________ 

mailto:NBC@hinchbk.cambs.sch.uk

